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Thursday 7th March 2019
Dear Parents/ Carers,

As part of our Writing curriculum, Year 3 have been invited to a writing workshop at the Manchester Art Gallery on Tuesday 4th April 2019.  The workshop will take place during the school day and we will be back at school for the normal time of 3.15pm.
We will be having lunch at Manchester Art Gallery. Your child will need a packed lunch - children who have school dinners will be provided with a school packed lunch. If your child is bringing in their own packed lunch, it should be in a labelled plastic bag and can we remind you not to include fizzy drinks, sweets etc.  

We will be travelling to and from Manchester Art Gallery using the Manchester tram system.  We are asking for a voluntary donation of £1 towards the cost of the transport for each child.  Children should attend in full school uniform and will need to bring a waterproof jacket with them and wear comfortable school shoes.
If your child has any medical needs, then please speak to their class teacher.
Kind regards,
Miss Cloherty
Year 3 Class Teacher
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